WHERE SHOULD THE MONEY GO?

Have you ever wondered where all those school fundraising dollars are going? Do you have ideas about programs, supplies or field trips you would like your child to experience at school?

Come have your say, at the next PAC Meeting THURSDAY JANUARY 12, 2012 AT 7PM

PLUS from now until June each time you attend a general PAC meeting your name will be entered into a draw to win a \$50 gift card to London Drugs! That's \$50 to buy whatever you want. There are two ways to be entered. If you bring a friend we will enter your name again as well as their name...each time you attend and every friend you bring is another chance to win! The more you attend the more chances you have to win!

We are currently in the process of making decisions around all those fundraising dollars... what would you like to see happen?

